Dear Mr Benmbarek,

Re. Planning Application at 3 Lyndhurst Gardens

I have received notification of planning application for the above property and am surprised that
this is even being considered. This area of Hampstead is a designated conservation area so I
cannot understand how consideration is being given to something that is so out of keeping in
design and form for the area. What's more it will have an adverse impact on us due to significant
light pollution and trespass where there has previously been none. Not only will we suffer, but
also our neighbours at Nos. 9, 7, 5, 3 and the large block of flats at No. 1.

I object strongly to this planning application on behalf of myself at Flat 3, and also as freeholder
of Flats 1 & 2 Wedderburn Road, who are likely to be even more affected by the light trespass.




